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I am writing to voice my opposition to the planned "Right to Farm" Bill, which is an openly 
hostile agricultural gagging attempt to curtail civil liberties including the ability of whistleblowers 
to report animal cruelty, as well as the right to peaceful protest. 
The unconscionable cruelty that this bill is attempting to hide can be seen in the following 
videos: 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 




